[DATE]
The Honorable Janet Napolitano, Secretary
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
3801 Nebraska Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20528

Subject: [Agency] Driver’s License/Identification Card Status Report
Dear Secretary Napolitano:
The [State] is pleased to provide the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) with an update on the extensive measures we have taken to ensure the security and integrity of our driver’s licenses and identification cards.  This update on state progress towards meeting the minimum security standards should merit continued acceptance by DHS and the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) in the continued use of [State’s] driver’s licenses and identification cards as stand-alone proof of identification for boarding aircraft and gaining access to federal buildings.
[The following designated sections will vary largely between states.  States should address their progress in the realm of document security, including:
· a comparison of how their document aligns with national security standards 
· a secure issuance process, including access and security at document production facilities and controls through the manufacture, production and issuance
· card stock and document security feature integration, including the combination of level 1,2 and 3 security features.
· Employee eligibility and background checks for covered positions
· Inclusion of an approved fraudulent document recognition training and security awareness training program
· Verification system integrations with currently available federal systems such as SAVE, SSOLV, US Pass, or progress towards EVVE implementation
· Any other legal presence requirements
· Photo capture in the license issuance process
· If applicable, the exceptions process for applicants to establish identity]
[State] has made tremendous progress in improving the security and reliability of our identity credentials and the associated issuance process.  Unless we hear otherwise from the Department, we expect the above itemized improvements will assure DHS that the credentials are more than acceptable as stand-alone proof of identification for federal purposes.  If you require additional information, feel free to contact [contact information].
